
  City of Anaheim 
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 

 
 

 

Anaheim City Hall 

200 S. Anaheim Blvd. 

Anaheim, CA 92805 

TEL: 714.765.5176 

 FAX: 714.765.5161 

 

From:    Department of Public Works  

 

Date: April 18, 2019 
 

RE: REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

Guardrail Improvement Project  

 RCP No. 2019- 15295 
 

 

FOR INFORMATION ONLY, the Department of Public Works is seeking highly qualified firm(s) for 

engineering services for the Guardrail Improvements Project with locations at: 1. eastbound Santa Ana 

Canyon Road and west of Royal Oak Road, 2. eastbound Santa Ana Canyon Road and east of Royal Oak 

Road, and 3. at the intersection of Gerda Street and Deana Street. 

 

The details of the work are delineated in the RFP. 

 

The RFP is available online through the City’s electronic bidding system, PlanetBids. Proposals shall be 

submitted in sealed envelopes and labeled “SEALED PROPOSAL FOR GUARDRAILS 

IMPROVEMENT PROJECT IN THE CITY OF ANAHEIM, DO NOT OPEN WITH REGULAR 

MAIL.”  

  

Consultants must register in the PlanetBids website in order to download the required documents to be 

submitted along with the Proposal. The electronic versions of the RFP documents are available for 

download from PlanetBids. All questions or requested clarifications shall be made in writing via the 

PlanetBids website. 

  

 
 

ELECTRONIC BIDDING PORTAL IS FOUND AT THE LINK BELOW: 

https://www.planetbids.com/portal/portal.cfm?CompanyID=14424&BidID=57810 

 

THIS IS A FEDERALLY FUNDED PROJECT AND FEDERAL REQUIREMENTS MUST BE 

MET. 

 

Note: The set DBE goal for this project is 18%. The Consultant shall meet this goal or show that 

a Good Faith Effort was made. 

 

ISSUE DATE:    APRIL 18, 2019      

PROPOSAL DUE DATE:   MAY 24, 2019  TIME DUE: 5:00 PM 

PROJECT MANAGER:  Tiberius Rosu 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.planetbids.com/portal/portal.cfm?CompanyID=14424&BidID=57810

